
12 July 2012 

"Notification regarding combined issue" 

 

       Since the number of accepted papers was currently insufficient for printing, the Editorial 

Board decided to publish this issue in a combined form with Volume 45, No.2.   The Editorial 

Board will try to keep making efforts to give a significant leap forward to our 

Journal. We ask you to continue to give us your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Dr. Masaki Ishida, Editor-in-Chief 

The Japanese Journal of Protozoology 


